
 

Eye Open Gardens- 

Scarecrows 

We are very excited to be working with the Eye Open Gardens           

Committee this year to make mini scarecrows, which will be displayed in 

the school hall. 

 

Every child will be provided with a bag of resources in order to make 

their own scarecrow. They can choose the materials provided to design 

them in whichever way they choose. Your child is welcome to bring in   

additional resources should they wish to add to their scarecrow design.  

 

We would like to invite you into school on the following afternoons in  

order to support us with our scarecrow creations: 

 

Monday 20th May (1-3pm) Reception, Y1, Y2 and Y3 

Wednesday 22nd May (1-3pm) Y4, Y5 and Y6 

We hope that as many of you as possible will be able to make it! 

 

 

 

 

 

Eye Open Gardens– Sat 8th and Sun 9th June 

 


